Confidentiality Request Letter

For Certification Service in the USA

Federal Communication Commission

Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21048

To whom it may concern
Pursuant to Paragraphs §0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules (47 C.F.R.) and Section
§552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act, we request confidentiality for the

documentation of the following products:

FCCID | Model name
O9U-BGATEWAYV5M2 ‘ B-Gateway V5-M2

For the products listed above, we request permanent confidentiality for all applicable exhibits
as there are:

e the Operational Description

e the Block Diagram

e the Schematics

o—the PartList

o—the Tune up-Procedure

The above listed exhibits contain trade secrets and proprietary information that could be of
benefit to our competitors.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the address shown below.

Sincerely,

Signature Date:2024-03-11

Name / Title: Steven Bryant / Product Manager

Company: Brivo Systems LLC

Address: 7700 Old Georgetown Rd. Suite 300 Bethesda, MARYLAND 20814, United States
Phone: +1-240-479-2290

Fax: N/A

E-Mail: steven.bryant@brivo.com
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